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Protecting Breastfeeding: Where Lies the Responsibility? 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

The Breastfeeding Movement is growing as we saw an exceptional and excellent response from all quarters 
during the World Breastfeeding Week 2021. BPNI is proud to be initiating this each year since 1992. 
Congratulations to all the members of the Movement! 
 

   Thanks, Message by Dr. Arun Gupta: - https://youtu.be/MOtiCCBNQAs 

 

The Breastfeeding Promotion Network of India (BPNI) is happy to announce awards for the WBW 2021 

celebration. The award consists of a digital certificate from BPNI. There are 20 organization/individuals 

awards for this year WBW 2021. We request you to submit your report of activities post celebrations at 

bpni.india@gmail.com, bpni@bpni.org by 31st August 2021. 

 

These two stories one global and other national depict something worth this WBW 2021-Protecting 
Breastfeeding from commercial aggression! 

 

1. https://bit.ly/3lLkZYM 

2. https://bit.ly/3iD9sJr 

 

The decision of the BPNI National WBW Coordination Committee on awards will be final. The results will 

be announced by the third week of September 2021- and the award list will be published on the BPNI 

website. 

 
With very best wishes and regards, 

 
 
 
 

Veena Rawat 

Programme Officer (Information & Communication) 
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